
 

Staff Report 
 

Meeting Date: 06/04/2024 
Meeting Type: City Council 

 

To: City Council 

From: Ronnie Vanney, Public Works Director 

Item Title: Repair Asphalt Cuts for Utility Installations 

 

Background:  

While installing new utilities for new homes or developments, the city has to cut the asphalt to 

run the lines.  These cuts need to be repaired.  The public works director would like to hire an 

outside company to repair the asphalt cuts to be completed more efficiently and effectively 

than using city staff.  It is more cost effective to get an asphalt company to come make these 

repairs and it can be done much faster. 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Attachments: 

Two quotes are attached: 


